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November 28, 1997

Robert Carrigino
Carco Construction
3 Sleepy Hollow Lane
Randolph, NJ 07869

SUBJECT: INSPECTION REPORT NO. 99990001/97-009

Dear Mr. Carrigino:

This is to acknowledge receipt of a letter dated September 19,1997, from Mr. David W.
Reger, your attorney, addressed to Mr. Hubert Miller of this office. Thank you for the

-letter. We have read and understood the letter and we will place it in our files related with
the other documents related to this metter.

Your coope,ation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

On;inal Sigd Cy:
Jahr D.Kinnem:n

9712240092 971128 John D. Kinneman, Chief
o$ *$$" Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 2

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Docket No. 99990001

cc:
David W. Reger |
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